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ON TO 2050 Plan update
ACTION REQUESTED: Information
PURPOSE & ACTION: CMAP is developing the federally required update to ON TO 2050, which is due in
October 2022. Staff will present on the initial findings of the 2050 project components, including the financial
plan, regionally significant projects, socioeconomic forecasts, and performance measures. This presentation is
in preparation for delivery of the full draft ON TO 2050 plan in June.
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